Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission
Minutes of the Meeting
Tuesday, August 16, 2022, at 5:15 P.M. Local Time

The Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission meeting held on Tuesday August 16, 2022, was called to
order at 5:15 pm. A roll call of members showed Commission members Nick Stevens, Joe Bartelt, Angelica
Cruz, Helen Camacho, and Jayme Rasche were present. Angie Steeno & Rachel Baker from Crowe, LLC
were present as was Paul Lake (Planning Director).

Minutes of the July 19, 2022, Redevelopment Commission meeting were reviewed, and a motion to approve
them was made by Joe Bartelt and seconded by Jayme Rasche. The July 19, 2022, minutes were approved.

There was one docket claim to come before the commission totaled $700.00. A motion to approve the
docket claim in the amount of $700 was made by Nick Stevens and seconded by Angelica Cruz. The docket
claim was approved. There were not any non-docket claims on the August 16, 2022, agenda.

Angie Steeno & Rachel Baker from Crowe provided a summary of the Annual Report on the Commission’s
TIF budget, long-term plans and impacts to overlapping taxing units as required by IC 36-7-25-8. The
commission asked questions about when taxable real and personal property would begin to accrue in the

West Styline allocation area. Angie indicated that we should begin seeing that new increment come in more
in 2023.

The Commission’s next meeting is Tuesday, September 20, 2022, at 5:15 pm. A motion to adjourn the

meeting was made by Nick Stevens and seconded by Joe Bartelt. The August 16. 2022, meeting was
adjourned at 5:40 pm.
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